
 

BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL 
Education Department 

Highworth Combined School & Nursery 
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Newsletter: 13th September 2024                   Issue: 1 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  After School Sports Clubs (Y1-Y6), 
Accelerated Reader (Y6), Numbots (Y1-Y2), Times Table Rock Star (Y3-Y6) 
 
 Dear all 

Thank you for your help and patience both at the end of the day when collecting your children, 

and in the mornings if your child is a little reluctant to come in. I can assure you that every child 

is being supported to settle in, and that we will always let you know if we have concerns. 

It has been lovely to see so many of you able to stay to our Meet the Teacher sessions. I hope 

you found them informative and reassuring at this time of transition.  

A few children are coming to school with novelty hats and ear muffs. Whilst I understand that 

these might have some use when the weather turns really cold, at present they are an extra 

distraction for teachers to manage. Please may I ask that you do not send these items to school? 

In addition, when shopping for winter clothing, a simple knitted hat will be more beneficial. Until 

hats etc are really needed, any that come to school will remain in book bags during the school 

day.  

Later today, you will receive news of an opportunity to join us for Friday assembly next week 

along with refreshments with our fabulous PTA. Please look out for the message.  

We have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisor to join our team of staff. If you would be interested 

in applying for this position, please ask for an application form from Maria Smith or email: 

office@highworthcombined.co.uk  

Best wishes for a happy weekend. 

Clare Pankhania   

 

ATTENDANCE  
 

To report your child’s absence please 
phone and leave a message or send an 
email to: 
 

 reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  99.3% 

(CLASSES 4N & 6S) 

EXCELLENT 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

96.8% 

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES  
 
 

After School Sports Clubs start this week 
 

Friday 20th September 
9am: Assembly & Meet & Greet in the 
school hall - parents/carers are invited 
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PARENT ZONE 

SIGN OF THE WEEK 

    

 

 

Know 

How to sign: be familiar or acquainted with a person or an object 

"She doesn't know this composer"; "Do you know my sister?"; "We know this movie"; "I know him 

under a different name"; "This flower is known as a Peruvian Lily" 

Follow this link to watch a video showing how to sign ‘know’ 

https://www.signbsl.com/sign/know 

PTA NEWS 

We are delighted to be able to 

offer a special rate on panto 

tickets at Aylesbury Waterside 

to see 'The Return of Captain 

Hook'.  

If you would like to purchase 

tickets for the 6pm 

performance on Tues 17th 

December OR Thurs 19th 

December for £20 per ticket, 

please contact Michelle via 

highworthfriends@gmail com. 

Please specify: 

- Your name 

- Your child's name and class 

- Preferred performance date 

- How many tickets you'd like. 

Many thanks 

Highworth Friends PTA  
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MINI RUGBY FOR JUNIOR RUGBY 

FOR BOYS & GIRLS BOYS & GIRLS 

AGED 5-12 AGED 13-18 

 

 

 

YOUTH RUGBY EVERY SUNDAY 
FROM SEPTEMBER TO MAY FROM 10AM 

With DBS and RFU-Approved Coaches 

join@hwrufc.com 
 

https://hwrufc.com/childrens-registration-form

 

 HIGH WYCOMBE 
 RUGBY UNION FOOTBALL CLUB 

 KINGSMEAD ROAD HP11 1JB 
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